
Summer Newsletter

Cumbria Police, Fire and Crime
Commissioner - Peter McCall

Welcome to the
Police, Fire and
Crime
Commissioner's
(PFCC) quarterly
update which aims
to highlight some of
the key areas of 
 work that has taken
place this summer.

For the latest news
and police updates
click here, to sign up
to your local ‘In
Focus’ police
newsletter.

www.cumbria-pcc.gov.uk

Welcome

Vol .05 Newsletter

Mike Johnson attended the Pride of
Cumbria Awards recently, to celebrate just
some of the many inspirational people, all
working to make Cumbria great. 




Pride of Cumbria 
 Community Group of the Year

Congratulations
to ‘The Hiking

Household CIC’
winners of the

‘Community
Group of the
Year 2023’.

https://www.cumbria.police.uk/
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Signing of the Armed Forces Covenant
PFCC Peter McCall,  CC Michelle Skeer and CFO John Beard 

have announced a commitment to the armed forces by
signing the national covenenant.



Peter McCall, comments: “As a former colonel in the British
army, I have seen first-hand the dedication and sacrifice of
those who have served in the armed forces, and the skills,
experience and positive attitude they can bring into civilian life
when they leave the forces, I’m sure everyone would agree that
they truly deserve fair treatment from all services."
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ICV Conference April 2023

The ICV conference provides our volunteers
from across the county the opportunity to
come together, discuss the role and raise
any issues regarding their visits and what

can be done to be improved.

We are recruiting volunteers, for
more info - click here

https://cumbria-pcc.gov.uk/what-we-do/custody-visiting/
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Cumbria Fire and Rescue
Service Open Day



Well done to Mike Duff - Ethics
Panel member, for stepping up

to be the 'car crash victim'
volunteer and demonstrate
how fire officers attending
road traffic collisions, cut

people out of cars.

Ethics Panel 
member 
Mike Duff
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ASB 
reduces by 

47% 
 



Since the introduction of local Community Beat Officer in
Maryport in October 2022, anti-social behaviour (ASB)

has significantly reduced. Find out more - click here

Call for Action to
end ASB on

Caldbeck Common
Deputy Police, Fire and Crime
Commissioner, Mike Johnson,

Cumbria Constabulary,
Cumbria and Craven Trail
Riders Fellowship, Cumbria
Green Lane Association and

Lake District National Park are
urging residents to report any
anti-social behaviour (ASB)
taking place on Caldbeck

Common to the Police. 

DPFCC and Community
Beat Officer in Maryport

Caldbeck Common

https://cumbria-pcc.gov.uk/asb-down-47-in-maryport-thanks-to-community-beat-officer/
https://cumbria-pcc.gov.uk/cumbrian-organisations-call-for-action-to-end-asb-on-caldbeck-common/
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Deputy Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
 out and about

Workington walkabout  ICV visit Carlisle

Furness
Pride

Maryport 

Furness Pride with CFRS

Carlisle East
fire station visit


